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Time To Start Kicking Goals Girls!
Real changes have developed in the Aussie Rules landscape over the last few years. We are now into year 
three of our AFLW league which is going gangbusters with 10 teams competing this year. The Caulfield Bears 
are on board with supporting and encouraging junior female players to register across 4 age groups in 2019, 
including U10’s, U12’s, U14’s & U16’s. We are aiming for 6 teams in the competition this year. 

So spread the word because it starts in Auskick! 

In 2019 we will again offer a girls only Auskick group! 

For the past two seasons we have had a very popular Girls Only Group, for those who prefer this option.

It has been awesome to see the girls and many of their mums embracing football as a sport for everyone!

So, does your daughter sit on the sidelines while a brother does Auskick? Do you have to find somewhere  
for your daughter to go while Auskick is on? Why not get them involved? 

Girls play Auskick for the exact same reasons the boys do. To have fun, to play with their friends and to  
get out and be active. 

Of course participation in this Girls Only Group is 100% optional. If your daughter would prefer to stick  
with her regular mixed age group she can do that too.

Girls, Come and Try Day & Bring a Friend Day

To encourage participation in our Girls Only Group we’re going to make Saturday 4th May a Girls Come  
and Try Day. If you’re not sure about signing your daughter up, then this will be a completely free day for  
your daughter and her friends to come along and give Auskick a go.

We look forward to seeing you there!


